
 
  

 

 

Online Meetings Scheduled on Bus Rapid Transit Project 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (January 11, 2021) - Port Authority will provide an update on the 
Downtown–Uptown–Oakland–East End Bus Rapid Transit project at four meetings scheduled 
for later this month. 

Members of the project team will provide an update on the project timeline and budget, and 
respond to outstanding questions and concerns. Each meeting will conclude with a question-
and-answer session.   

Although each meeting will focus on a specific project location, each meeting will provide a full 
overview of the project. The meeting dates are as follows: 

  

•  Squirrel Hill Branch Discussion: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 - 6 to 8 p.m. 

•  Highland Park Branch Discussion: Thursday, January 21, 2021 - 6 to 8 p.m. 

•  Uptown/Downtown Discussion: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 - 6 to 8 p.m. 

•  Oakland Discussion: Thursday, January 28, 2021 - 6 to 8 p.m. 
 

Registering in advance is required by signing up at PortAuthority.org/BRTMeetings or by calling 
412-566-5184. Registered participants will be sent a meeting link and dial-in information within 
24 hours of their selected meeting date and time. 
 
A sign-language interpreter and closed captioning will be available at each meeting. If you need 
additional accommodations, please contact Melissa Rubin at mrubin@PortAuthority.org or 412-
566-5184. 
 
To submit questions in advance please email brt@portauthority.org.  
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